
 
PLEASE CONSIDER - our PAD program – church expenses continue even 
though we may be away from the parish, and PAD helps to ensure sufficient 
weekly income to cover expenses. Application forms are available at all 
entrances of the church, or through the office. 
 
EFFECTIVE MARCH 4th  – BINGO at Stella Maris Church will be moved to 
MONDAY night with doors opening at 5:30 p.m. and regular games at 7:00 p.m. 
$20/person, payable at the door. 
 
FINDING MY WAY – Grief Support Group at Bobby’s Hospice on 
Wednesdays, March 6th – April 17th, 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. Pre-registration is 
necessary. Please call 632-5593 to register, - space is limited. 
 
ROCMAURA AUXILIARY – will hold their monthly meeting Thursday, March 
7th at 2:00 p.m. in their boardroom. The future of the Auxiliary will be 
discussed. 
 
BREAKFAST AT THE ASSUMPTION – will be served by the Knights of 
Columbus, Sunday, March 10th, 9:00 a.m.–1:00 p.m. $7/Adults and 
$3/children. 
 
SENIOR’S MASS & LUNCH – March 13th at the Villa Madonna, with Mass at 
11:00 a.m., and lunch served immediately after.  $10/person. Please call the 
Villa to register at 849-5125. 
 
MASS FOR LIFE – will be celebrated at Holy Spirit Parish (St. Rose 
Church) on the 1st  Wednesday of each month, and ROSARY FOR LIFE 
will be held on the 4th Monday of the month.  
 
K. of C.  25¢ BINGO – on Tuesday evenings in our hall at 7:00 p.m. 
QUILTING/KNITTING - ladies gather every Wednesday morning, at 10 a.m. 
downstairs in the parish hall.  If you quilt or knit, why not join them? 
LEGION OF MARY - meets in our parish hall on Thursdays, at 10:30 a.m. 
AUCTION 45’s – are played in the hall on the 2nd and 4th Fridays of each 
month beginning at 7:30 p.m. Weather Permitting All are welcome.  
NORTH END FOOD BANK - non-perishable items may be brought in for the 
North End Food Bank at any time, and will be dropped off to the Food Bank. 
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Msgr. Brian Henneberry, VG, Pastor 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

Monday – Thursday -   9:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.  
Weekday Liturgies 
Tuesday -  5:30 p.m. (Novena Mass) 
Wednesday - 9:00 a.m. 
Thursday - 12 Noon  
   
Sunday Masses 
Saturday Vigil at 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday at 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation  
Tuesday -  5:00 - 5:30 p.m. 
Saturday - 3:00 - 3:45 p.m. 
 
Sacrament of Baptism 
By appointment only. Please call the Rectory 
 
Sacrament of Marriage 
A six (6) month prior notice is requested                
 
Ministry to the Sick 
Please contact the Rectory if you or someone 
you know would like to be visited at home or 
in hospital 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

7th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
February 24th, 2019 



 
Our Masses for the week of February 25th, 2019 
Monday  9:00 a.m. - NO MASS – 
Tuesday 5:30 p.m. Georgina Seaman 
Wednesday 9:00 a.m. Deceased members of 
    McKelvie family 
Thursday 12 Noon George & Rita Fudge 
Friday  9:00 a.m. - NO MASS – 
Saturday 4:00 p.m. MEMORIAL MASS 
Sunday  9:00 a.m. For the People             
                       11:00 a.m. William Seaman 
  
MEMORIALS to be celebrated on Saturday, March 2nd at 4:00 p.m.: 
Sister Margaret Vickers, scic, David Cooper & d.m.f., Special Intention, 
Deceased members of Antoine family, Wiley McGinley (a) 
 
IN THE CHARITY OF YOUR PRAYERS, kindly remember – Sister 
Marion Williams, scic, Margaret Cummings, Veronica Fitzherbert, Harold 
McDevitt, Richard Palmer, Thomas Roberts 

 
Sunday Offertory – February 17th – (Including PAD) - $6,125.26 

Thank You for your generosity. 
 

ASH WEDNESDAY – the season of Lent begins on 
Wednesday, March 6th. Mass will be celebrated at 9:00 
a.m. and 7:00 p.m. with the distribution of ashes.  A 
collection will be taken up on Ash Wednesday for 
“Missions Canada.”  For those who do not use Sunday or 

PAD envelopes, yellow envelopes will be found on the tables at all 
entrances marked  “Ash Wednesday.”  LENTEN COIN FOLDERS – will also 
be placed on these tables on February 24th and may be returned at any time 
during the season of Lent. 
 
OUR DAILY BREAD CEREAL DRIVE (In Memory of 
Maggie Nugent) – was held during the month of February to 
assist the breakfast program at St. Francis-Hazen White 
School. The cereal will be presented to the school on 
Monday, February 25th. This program has been ongoing for 
a number of years and the students are always grateful for 
your very generous response. 
 

 
WINTERLUDE BINGO – remember to keep 
Wednesday, February 27th   free for our next big 
BINGO game, - sponsored by the Martha Guild.  
To volunteer for these events, please call Donna at 
658-1568.  
 
JUBILEE 649 DRAW – will begin on Saturday, March 

2nd and representatives will be in the church on February 16/17 and 23/24th. 
This is another of our major fundraisers and we encourage you to ‘at least’ 
investigate and hopefully be involved. All monies have to be in this weekend.  
 
PANCAKE SUPPER – will be served here in our parish hall on Tuesday, 
March 5th, 4:00 – 6:00 p.m. $7/Adults; $4/children under 12 and $20/family of 2 
adults & 2 children under 12).  Pancakes, sausages, beans, gingerbread with 
sauce. Gluten free pancakes available upon request. 
 
FIRST SATURDAY LATIN MASS – will be celebrated here at Holy Redeemer 
parish by Father Peter Melanson on Saturday, March 2nd at 10:00 a.m. 
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION – a "Silent Auction" in the parish hall will 
begin Sunday, March 17th   and continue until Palm Sunday,  April 14th. 
We are looking for donations to our auction of both toys and other 
items that you may have around your home that have “never been 
opened or gently used“. 
 
Each weekend during Lent these items will be on display in the church 
hall for bidding after Sunday morning Masses. Everybody is welcome 
to bid,  but the children have been asked not to bid unless their 
parents are with them.  On Palm Sunday the highest bidder will be 
notified to buy the article.  Perhaps some items may make great Easter 
gifts!  We already have a few items for our auction  but can use many 
more. All monies raised will be used for THIRSTING FOR JUSTICE – this 
year the recipient will  be the NORTH END FOOD BANK. 
 
Auction Sundays are: 

March 17th,  24th and 31st 

April 7th and 14th   (your last chance to bidl!!!! )  
 


